PETITION
SPEEDING TRAFFIC ON FARNBOROUGH STREET

A petition was received from residents in Farnborough Street requesting installation of speed humps in
Farnborough Street. The prayer reads as follows:

“This petition is for speed humps to be installed in Farnborough Street, Bexley. The residents are
concerned for the safety of their children and traffic safety in Farnborough Street.”

There were 38 signatures to the petition.

The Board’s decision is recorded under Part B, clause 2.2 of this report.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


